
 

 
World Education Program (WEP) Australia, a non-profit student exchange organisation is 

looking for volunteer host families to host an overseas exchange student! 
 

Our students are arriving in July 2016 and are looking forward to learning about Australia! 
 

Meet some of our students! 
 

 

Hello, I’m Lora from Belgium. I’m coming to Australia for a semester to 
discover the Australian landscapes and animals. I’m open-minded, 
relaxed, optimistic and curious! I am sporty and I often go running. I’m 
also a scout leader and I really enjoy helping the six to eight year olds. 

 

I’m Maurizio from Italy. I play water polo and spend a lot of time reading, 
mostly fantasy novels. I’m really looking forward to coming to Australia, 
being part of my host family and learning about their culture. I’m coming 
for a semester! 

 

I’m Lea from France. I’m sociable and active. I have a little dog who I walk 
and I also enjoy cooking, travelling and taking photos of my family. I have 
been doing classical dance for 12 years now and I also love to sing. I can’t 
wait to discover Australia and hopefully see a kangaroo! 

 
To request a free information pack for your family, contact us today! 

 
1300 884 733     info@wep.org.au       www.wep.org.au 
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